
 
 

 

November 18, 2019 
Ontario Energy Board P.O. 
Box 2319 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street Toronto, 
Ontario M4P 1E4 

 
Attention: Board Staff 
Regarding:  2020 IRM Application (EB-2019-0042) 

 
 Dear Board Staff, 
 

Considering the significant balance in Account 1588, Hydro Hawkesbury is withdrawing its 

request to dispose of the December 31, 2018 balances in Accounts 1588 and 1589. Hydro 

Hawkesbury believes that it would be prudent to conduct a further review of these account 

balances in the context of the OEB’s February 21, 2019 accounting guidance. Upon completion 

of this review, Hydro Hawkesbury expects to bring these balances forward for disposition as part 

of its 2021 IRM application. 

 
 Yours truly, 

 
 

 Michel Poulin   

General Manager 
Hydro Hawkesbury Inc. 
850 Tupper St. 
Hawkesbury, ON 
K6A 3S7 
Tel: 613-632-6689 


